Monday 25 November 2024
Dear Parents and Carers
1. Staffing Update

Miss Burgess, Teacher of English, is moving on from the school today. We are working through
the recruitment and selection process for a replacement, permanent, Teacher of English.

In the interim, we are putting in place arrangements for Miss Burgess’ classes. More
information will be shared with all of the classes this week with the Principal Teacher of English
overseeing the arrangements for these classes.

2. Beanfeasts
We are very much looking forward to the forthcoming Beanfeasts:

e S1 and S2 Beanfeast, Monday 02 December 2024, 6.45 pm to 9.30 pm.
e S3and S4 Beanfeast, Thursday 05 December 2024, 7.00 pm to 10.00 pm.
e S5 and S6 Beanfeast, Friday 13 December 2024, 6.00 pm for 6.30 pm prompt start to 10.30 pm.

Information about the sale of tickets has also been shared with pupils and is on our Facebook
page.

3. Key Dates (further information to follow)

Date

Event

Thursday 28 November 2024

S6 Parents’ Evening.

Monday 02 December 2024

S1 and S2 Beanfeast.

Thursday 05 December 2024

S4 Reports handed out to pupils.

Monday 09 December 2024

S4 Parents’ Evening.

Friday 13 December 2024

S5 and S6 Beanfeast.

Monday 16 December 2024

Music Department Concert.

Friday 20 December 2024

S1 Monitoring Reports posted to parents and carers.

Friday 20 December 2024

Last day of the term.

Monday 06 January 2025

In-Service Day.

Tuesday 07 January 2025

Pupils return to school for the new term.

Thursday 09 January 2025

S2 Information Evening for parents and carers (online
event).

Advanced notice — Prelims:
e The S4 prelims will run from Monday 13 January 2025 to Tuesday 21 January 2025.
e The S5 and S6 prelims will run from Monday 03 February 2025 to Friday 14 February 2025.

Further information will follow.

Yours sincerely

Robin Calder
Head Teacher



